
 

 

Statement of the Netherlands  

under agenda item 12 on 

Dates, duration and locations of future meetings  

Fourth Review Conference of the  

Anti-Personnel Mine Ban Convention 

 

Thank you Mister President, 

 

Please allow me to congratulate Sudan for their election as President of the 18th 

Meeting of States Parties. As incoming President of the 19th Meeting of States 

Parties, we look forward to working closely with Sudan and with you, Mister 

President, and all other Parties and stakeholders in implementing the Oslo Action 

Plan. The Netherlands thanks the States Parties for their trust. We look forward to a 

fruitful year under the leadership of Sudan.  

 

Thank you Mister President.  


